APPROVED

EVELINE TOWNSHIP BUDGET WORKSHOP

TUESDAY MAY 9, 2017

6 P.M.

<u>CALL TO ORDER:</u> The budget workshop of the township was opened at 6:15 p.m. by Supervisor John Vrondran in the Eveline Township Hall with the Pledge of Allegiance.

ROLL CALL: Board members present were Trustees Eric Beishlag and Janet Blossom, Treasurer Ron Chapman and Clerk Sandi Whiteford.

- 2. <u>BUDGET 2017/2018</u>: Board members made recommendations for each line item of Income, Township Hall, Trustee and Supervisor accounts. The clerk will prepare and bring to next budget workshop on May 23, 2017 at 6:00 p.m to continue with remaining budget line items.
- **3. ADJOURNMENT:** With no further business before the board a motion was made by Mr. Vrondran and supported by Ms. Blossom to adjourn. Motion approved, the meeting was adjourned by Mr. Vrondran at 6:58 p.m.

Respectfully,

Sandi Whiteford, Clerk